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Hello Members: 

We would like to welcome 
all of  you to the new 
Year2019 should be an 
activity filled year with 
membership and club ac-
tivities 

January has Youth archery  
, Adult Spot league and 
Animal league look at 
website page  for  dates 

The kitchen will also be 
open starting Jan 6th 8 am 
till 11am 

  The New board positions  
President is Todd Sherrard 
Secretary is Karen Wilson  
Ranges , Dave Terriaco                  

Building/Grounds Is open, 
Kitchen/rentals is Dave Wil-
son with co-chair LeeAnna  
Kloack and  Property man-
agement  is Eric Campbell   

Please attend our meetings 
The first Tue of every month 
, except  Jan is Wed the  
2nd  Please attend as your 
vote  counts                     
We also have the first draw-
ing of member numbers for 
CASH   Have to be at  
meeting to win 

Annual night was a great 
success many new faces as 
well as old alike, about 97 
people attended 

I would like to thank the 

board members for their 
participation at meetings 
and work days.  

  Allot of activities  are 
coming up read on to find  

Become a board member 
get involved by helping 
with shooting , Grounds or 
boating                           
Meet new people at rang-
es, enjoy the club  Always 
remember  help the club   
4 hours a month will help 
all of us . 

Welcome  Todd Sherrard 
as New President 

David Styx past President                 
Jackson county outdoor 

News from the President 

Kitchen;  I would like to thank 
all our “old” and “new” kitch-
en volunteers who worked 
during Sunday Breakfast this 
year.   We had closed breakfast 
between Thanksgiving week-
end and New Years weekend, 
starting back up on January 6, 
so I hope all of you renew your 
dues! 

 

Rentals;  Rentals on the other 
hand are doing quite well, with 
several lower and upper rentals 
between now and the end of 
the year and 5 already for 2019!  
Thanks to Bill White, Jim 
Moore and Dave Styx helping 
out and LeeAnna Kloack co-
directing next year rentals are 
going smoothly. 

 

   Dave Wilson, Director 

                                        
                                        
764-2352 or                        
599-4998 
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As you all may know we 
have two properties that 
are managed by the club. 
This allows the club to 
generate revenue during 
the slow/winter months. 
As property manager I 
will be looking for a few 
volunteers this spring to 
help with the demolition 
of an out building at the 
modular home. Dates and 

times will be determined at 
an upcoming board meet-
ing. Also I would like to 
extend my appreciation to 
Todd Sherard (spelling) for 
all the quality work and 
promptness working with 
me in maintaining the prop-
erties for our tenants.  

Thank You 
Eric Campbell 
Property Manager 
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Thank you to all the  
Archers for making this a 
Great year !!       

 

Come shoot at League 
nights starting next week !!  

The winter Leagues will 
start  January 2019 They 
will be Youth Jan 6th 
SPOT Jan 8 , ANIMAL 
Jan 10, . A special thanks 
to Todd, Kim , Norm 
and all the members who 
helped . For any infor-
mation contact Jim 
Moore at  

517-358-6926  

 

4 Archery 

We have had a great year-
so far with 5 outdoor 3-D 
shoots 4 3-D shoots and 
the first  ASA national 
shoot. Coming next year 
also . 

  Archery members please 
renew this year so you can 
shoot in Our January 
leagues posted on         
Facebook page 

Archery League 
starts soon Call 

Jim Moore or 
Norm 

Zakrzewski at 
567-202-3260 

for more 
information. 
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The gate on the ranges 
is still locked  Remem-
ber  if garbage cans get 
full please empty them 
in dumpster by club 
house thanks  

The wire sometimes 
gets heavy use, in the 
metal box at the pistol 
range there is equip-
ment to repair if need-
ed  Dave Teriaco  

TRAP Shooting 2018 

Trap shooting Come out 
for some fun , Next year 
$4 for members , $5 non 
members and $3 for 
youth  under 16 years old 
. You must bring your 
own ammo . If you want 
to try shooting we can 
help with gun and few  
shells and  

Assistance to shoot. We 
have allot of fun.  

The final night was allot 
of fun, lots of pizza and 
good conversation 

 

Richard Allen Griggs 

Trap Coordinater 

membership . 

 there is always a list of 
things to do , from heavy 
labor to light cleaning and 
paint     working on new 
dock was completed this 
year ,new sign is also 
completed at the end of 
the drive and many more 
small things. 

The road back to the 
ranges was upgraded and 
graded very nicely.  

                                                                    

blds & grounds 

Well 2018 is almost gone, 
and I’d like to thank all for 
this past summer ,mowing 
and weed whipping the 
club grounds ,  Thanks to 
all that helped on spring 
clean-up , we got alot 
done with a good days ef-
fort ,and a good meal af-
ter, hope to see you all this 
coming spring and a few 
more members is always 
appreciated. Anyone that 
has some time that would 
like to earn some work 
ticket for a discounted 

So in closing thanks again 
to all that helped maintain 
our club, and hope to see 
more new faces in the new 
year to come. 

                                          
 Kim Sherrard former  

B&G, Director 

                                          
                            

Ranges 

5 Building Grounds and waterfront 

Archery League 
starts soon Call 

Jim Moore or 
Norm 

Zakrzewski at 
567-202-3260 

for more 
information. 
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6 Memberships 

7 News Letter & Social Media 

Membership report for 
dec 2018 showed the 
following: 

Total memberships at 
280 with 427 Total 
members 

Hi everyone, I just 
wanted to introduce 
myself to those who 
don’t know me. I am 
Todd Sherrard and 
have been appointed to 

membership director 
till December 2019. I 
will give a detailed re-
port in the next news-
letter when I have a 
better handle on it. 
Membership is in good 
shape . You may call 
me at anytime for any 
question at 517-539-
2944.  Happy hunting 
Todd 

 

 

Check the Facebook page for 
activities coming up shoots or 
cleanup days. 

 

We can always  look at camping , 
boating , trap. Any of these 
where we can get pictures of 
your group 

 I would like to present a 
new Director contact Dave 
Styx 517-795-1008  

If you could share pictures 
from Just a drive out to the 
club or activities at the club 
that would help.  

Any comments would also 
help. Activities you might 
like to see done comment to 
me and I can present to the 
board ,see if they can come 
true.  

 

                                                                                                                               

Trap returns April, 2019 at 5 
PM. 

Page 4 Jackson County Outdoor C lub News 2019 



5  

 
 

 

they are only good for a few 
years. 

Just a reminder If you are  
interested in  State of     
Michigan Bow certification 
we can have it with your 
Hunter Safety class            
certification 

Happy new year 

 

Norm Zakrzewski  

 The presentation we had on 
deer management and food 
plot preparation was a huge 
success! We had almost 40 
people attending. 

 

We had a hunter safety class 
in August, Everyone in the 
class passed! I want to thank 
Richard for taking his time 
on an early Saturday morn-
ing to come out to the club 
and 

run the trap house so they 
could have their hands on 
gun experience. 

Remember everyone using 
tree stands and harnesses to 
check their expiration dates 

on them.  

Hunter Safety Class to be 
announced 
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The speed  limit  is 15 mph on entrance and exit 

roads to JCOC.  These are private drives.  Please 

slow down and be a good neighbor. 

 
Web site: www.jacksoncountyoutdoorclub.com 

Jackson County Outdoor Club 
News 

Contacting the Club:  all correspondence to the 
Club must be mailed to:   

JCOC 

PO Box 1708 

Jackson, MI 49204 

You can become a Sponsor and help support the club.  If you have a business that you’d like to promote, please 
send me a business card with a check made payable to the club for $60.00  We will advertise your business here 

and will post it to the club Web site also.  We begin a new year with the May Newsletter. 

Dave Styx:  P.O. box 1708. Jackson , 49204 

 


